
We want to provide the public with an update on our 
investigation and the status of the crime scene. 

The search of the site has been completed. 

Our CSI Unit will continue to process the crime scene through 
the evening. 

All witnesses have been interviewed. We are in the process of 
interviewing victims’ families. 

At this time, there are six people who were shot. 

Four people who are dead. Five others who sustained various 
other injuries during this incident. 

UPS employees have been allowed to enter the facility and 
retrieve their belongings. 

The reunification center is being closed. All of the families that 
we have been looking for have either been reunited with their 
loved ones or are being interviewed. 

There are names that have been circulated in the media. We 
have not released any names related to this case. 

We want to again thank our public safety partners, including the 
Fire Department, San Francisco General Hospital, the Sheriff’s 
Department, Dispatchers, Department of Emergency 
Management, CHP and the Bureau of Alcohol Tobacco and 
Firearms, along with the Mayor’s Office and the Red Cross. 

This has been a terrible tragedy for the city and we thank 
everyone who joined us today to help the victims. 



Our Homicide Detail is investigating this incident and we ask 
anyone with any information to contact our Tipline at 
415-575-444. 

QUESTIONS?


